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12/02/2021  15:31:342020/5913/P INT Gillian Capper Joe 

Nava Hannah 

Boulter

I have owned 20 Holmes Road since the early 1980¿s. I no longer live there full time but my son, Joe Nava, 

and his partner, Hannah Boulter, do and I am writing on behalf of us all. We have all noticed the traffic in 

Holmes road getting busier and busier. This affects us badly in terms of the noise and pollution and general 

sense of busyness but also because we are coming and going from our own off road parking place all day 

long and often find it almost impossible to pull in and out of the parking space (which we also sometimes rent 

out on JustPark). If this planning application is granted we feel that the traffic volume would be unsupportable.  

We strongly oppose the planning application as it stands.
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